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RECOMMENDATION TO ENHANCE USER-FRIENDLINESS OF THE TECHNICAL 

INSTRUCTIONS 
 

(Presented by H. Al Muhairi) 
  
  

SUMMARY 

This paper proposes to make the Technical Instructions for the Safe Transport 
of Dangerous Goods by Air (Doc 9284) become more user friendly. 
 
Action by the DGP: The DGP is invited to provide feedback on proposals for 
improving the user-friendliness of the Technical Instructions. 

1. INTRODUCTION 

1.1 The Technical Instructions are the standard document and essential reference used by 
ICAO Member States to govern the transport of dangerous goods by air. While revisions to its contents 
enhance the transport of dangerous goods, it is suggested the panel consider ways of making the 
document more user-friendly. Introducing consecutive page numbering and tabs to its chapters could 
enhance user-friendliness and ease of reference. The panel is invited to provide feedback on this proposal. 
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